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The Chehalis River Basin is subject to chronic and severe flooding.  Immediate on the ground projects 
are needed to alleviate the impacts of flooding, provide jobs, and ensure the economic vitality of the 
Basin as a whole into the future.  The appropriations outlined for flood relief in the Chehalis Basin are 
subject to the following limitations and conditions: 
 

 The projects must provide relief from the impacts of flooding. 

 Projects to be funded shall be reviewed and approved by both the Chehalis River Basin Flood 
Authority and the Chehalis Tribe.   

 
The following projects have been identified for funding and implementation in the Chehalis River Basin:  
  

 Modification of Sickman Ford Bridge, and floodplain culverts, to open up the channel, increase 
conveyance, and allow for flood relief - $3,750,000 
 

 Low income home elevation and flood proofing for impacted properties to alleviate future 
damage - $1,700,000 
 

 Construction of evacuation routes and pads to avoid future impacts to livestock- $500,000 
 

 Repair and modification of local levees and dikes, including but not limited to Adna, Airport 
levee, Bucoda area, others as needed - $3,500,000 
 

 Addition and calibration of a rain gauge on the Chehalis Reservation- $50,000 
 

 Bank restoration and other flood mitigation improvements to area impacted by Satsop River- 
$500,000 
 

 
 
 


